
 

1 November 2019 

 

 

RE:  YEAR 1 EXCURSION 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 1 Students 

Throughout the year, we have been teaching children to decipher the difference between healthy 

food and unhealthy food. We’ve encouraged children to bring more fresh food and less packaged 

food. We have also been talking about packing their own morning tea and lunch and therefore 

making wise food choices.  

We thought a wonderful way to finish the year would be to visit Woolworths and participate in their 

Fresh Food Discovery tour. The Year 1s will be divided into two groups once arriving at the venue in 

Morayfield Shopping Centre. Half of the Year 1s will go on the Fresh food tour whilst the other half 

will be going to the bookshop to buy a Christmas book. After we finish our experiences in the 

shopping centre, we will be getting back on the bus and travelling to the Caboolture Region 

Environmental Education Centre (CREEC). This centre has a magnificent playground and some 

shady areas for us to eat our lunch.  

Should you wish to attend our excursion as a parent helper, please give your name to your child’s 

classroom teacher by Monday 18 November 2019.  Due to restricted numbers at Woolworths, we 

will not be able to take any more than 18 parents.  Siblings will not be able to attend.  

 

Date of Excursion: Monday 25 November 2019 

Venue: Morayfield Shopping Centre and Caboolture Region Environmental 

Education Centre 

 

Time of Bus Departure: 9:00am (Students are required to be at school by 8:30am as normal) 

Time of Bus Return: Approx. 2:45pm 

What to Bring:  Lunchbox with morning tea and lunch and water bottle. 

What to Wear: School Sports Uniform (including the correct footwear and school hat)  

Parent Consent: Please complete the online Parent Consent/Medical Form by Monday 

18 November 2019. 

Permission to attend this excursion is only available electronically via Parent Lounge.  Parent 

Lounge can be accessed on the school website and the school app.  You will require your login 

details to access Parent Lounge.  Please enquire at the School Office if you don’t know these 

details.  

 

Should you have any questions about the excursion, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

Merle Schrodter and Ruth Byers 

Year 1 Classroom Teachers     
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